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The Luis P. Untalan Middle School community will empower students with the knowledge that will enable them to be  

COMPETENT, PRODUCTIVE, and RESPONSIBLE citizens in our society. 
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Barrigada, Guam 96913 

Phone: 300-2726 
website: ums.gdoe.net school email:wildcatsinfo@gdoe.net 

 

“Home of the Wildcats” 
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October 25, 2022 

Hafa Adai Parents & Guardians! 

 

As a reminder, Activity Day is October 28, 2022.  On this day, school bags are not allowed with the exception of 

a few students who cleared with the administration. Students who have sports bags are to store it in Mrs. 

Guerrero’s office for safe keeping once arriving on campus.  Prior to the end of the day, there will be 

announcement for students to retrieve their bags.  Lunch bags and small purses are allowed but are subject to a 

search.  Students are encouraged to bring money to purchase food and participate in team/club sponsored 

activities. Ensure your belongings are not left unattended at all times. A listing of items to be sold during Activity 

Day will be disseminated by this Thursday. To ensure we have adequate instructional time, the following are 

modified schedules for October 27 and 28.   

 

 
As a reminder for October 31, 2022, students who plan to dress up for Halloween on this day are required to 

submit the “Halloween Costume Rules and Guidelines Form”. This form is due on or before Oct. 31 to the SSO.  

Students must come to school in costumes and clear with the SSO first thing in the morning.  Students who meet 

costume guidelines will receive a clearance band to be worn at all times. Have a great Wildcat Day! 
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